
 
 

December 21, 2005 
 

To the Honorable Common Council of the 
City of Milwaukee 
Room 205 - City Hall 

 
Dear Council Members: 

 
Re:  Cancellation of various invoices 
 

Attached is a resolution canceling various invoices that have been referred to the Kohn 
Law Firm for collection.  The Kohn Law Firm has attempted legal process to collect 

those City claims against various persons and entities.  The attached resolution cancels 
the invoices that cannot be collected by the Kohn Law Firm for the reasons stated and the 
accounts have been returned to the City as closed.  The judgments involved shall remain 

and be a matter of record. 
 

 
Very Truly Yours, 
 

 
GRANT F. LANGLEY 

City Attorney 
 
 

GENEVIEVE E. O'SULLIVAN-CROWLEY 
Assistant City Attorney 
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